se amer littoral soc <amlitsoc@quikenet.com> 

06/11/2006 05:20 PM

To

Group Ow-Docket@EPA

cc

smayorga@audubon.org

bcc

Subject

Attn:Docket ID EPA-HQ-OW-2006-0141

With respect to the proposed change in the above NPDES permit elimination requirement for transferred waters, the members of the SE chapter of the American Littoral Society object and wish to see the proposal dropped.

We realize that water transfers are often necessary.  The present system 

takes into account the quality of those waters and without the permit 

system degraded waters may be put into ecosystems without regard for the 

effects they may engender depending on substances within them.  This 

proposed ruling may affect drinking water supplies and/or water put into 

wetlands.
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